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March 21, 2019 

 

 

Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess, Secretary 

State of New York 

Public Service Commission 

Office of the Secretary, 19th Floor 

Three Empire State Plaza 

Albany, New York 12223-1350 

 

RE: Case 18-M-0756- Customer Consent to Contact  

 

Dear Secretary Burgess: 

 

The attached postponement supplement is hereby submitted by Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation 

d/b/a National Grid (“Company”) in regards to Case 18-M-0756. 

 

   Supplement of Postponement No. 55 

    

   To PSC No. 220 Electricity 

 

   Effective:  April 21, 2019 

 

 This filing is made to allow the staff of the Public Service Commission (“Commission”) more time to 

review the filing presently before the Commission under this case number, 18-M-0756. This filing proposes 

that the effective date of the tariff leaves in the previously mentioned case be postponed until June 1, 2019.  

 

 The Company respectfully requests a waiver of the Commission’s rules and regulations regarding 

newspaper publication.  

 

 Please contact the undersigned of any action taken regarding this filing. 

 

 
Respectfully Submitted, 

 

/s/ Carol Teixeira 

 

Carol Teixeira  

Manager, NY Electric Pricing 
 

Carol Teixeira 

Manager, NY Electric Pricing 
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